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School reopens after the
Christmas holidays on

Tuesday, 3rd January 2023
with Breakfast Club open

as usual from 7:45am.



We wish you all a relaxing
break!

It has been a busy time at Victoria Junior School since we returned in September.
We have been able to start trips out of school again and it has been really
encouraging seeing so many of you join us in school for the different events we
have put on: Phonics, Reading, Curriculum events, face to face parent/carer
meetings, assemblies and the Year 3 Christmas performance. More trips and
events are being planned for next term.
It is with sadness that we are saying goodbye to several members of staff. Mrs.
Giaccotto is moving school to be closer to home so she can look after her own
children more easily. Mr. Bentley has decided to travel and see his parents in law
in China; they have not yet seen their grandson due to Covid restrictions. Mrs.
Rahmatullah is also leaving us after a short spell at VJS. We wish them all the best
for the future.  Mrs. Wolczynski will be teaching Magnolia Class after Christmas,
as well as being our Deputy Headteacher. Miss Cata will be teaching Laurel Class. 
 We also welcome Mrs Begum, who will be our new Family Support Worker from
January. 
I hope you manage to have a lovely Christmas break from school. The support you
have given to the school is really appreciated and I would like to wish you all a
very happy new year from all the adults at Victoria Junior School. 



Year 6

Cherry:  Tanay and Shane
 
Chestnut: Ayan and Jamil 

Year 5
 
Holly: Lukas and David  

 Willow: Bozhi and Munir 

Magnolia: Claire and Sohaan  



STARS OF THE WEEK! 

V I C T O R I A  J U N I O R  S C H O O L

Friday, 9th December 2022

Year  4

Rowan: Kostek and Deetya

 

Year  3
 Ash: Yasser and Aman

Oak: Gurkhab and Vika 

Elm: Darsh & Adil






V I C T O R I A  J U N I O R  S C H O O L

The Schools Art Competition at
Feltham Fete: Welcoming Winter

Defibrillator Fund
We are very pleased to tell you

that thanks to all of your
donations, we have managed to

raise enough money to buy a
defibrillator for our community. 
 Thank you to Mrs Principe for all

of her hard work towards this!

Year 3:

1st place - Parthi

              Zia

2nd place - Nartana

3rd place - Annie

Year 4:1st place - Leighton
2nd place - Harjusha

3rd place - Aahil

Year 5:
1st place - Advaith

2nd place - Sophia-Rose
3rd place - Habiba

Year  6:
2nd place - Summer

3rd place - Kim

Lots of winners were from
Victoria Junior School!


